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 Latest News 

Wiltshire Scouts @ Longleat is an action packed weekend from Friday 14th 
to Sunday 16th of June 2013 near Warminster, with a fantastic venue, great 

value tickets to a world famous attraction, and the atmosphere of a big 

camp, combining to make it THE must attend event of 2013! 

 Welcome to John Fry, 
Stuart Leach and 
Sharon Cottrell, our 
newest members of 
the staff team. Check 
out the website for the 
list of different staff 
teams and spread the 
word to Scouters from 
other counties. 

Booking Procedure 

To find who the Sub-Camp Leader is for your district, 
visit www.wiltshirescoutcentre.org.uk/longleat/booking/  

Here, you can also down-
load the booking form and 
use the cost calculator to 
work out your deposits. 
The booking process flow 
diagram is on page two of 
this newsletter.  

Got any questions or want to get involved?  
Send our team an email at:  

longleat@wiltshirescouts.org.uk 
Or visit our website at:  

www.wiltshirescoutcentre.org.uk/longleat 

Editor: katherine.williams@wiltshirescouts.org.uk 

Event Badge Revealed 

The winner of the Design the Event Badge Competi-
tion is James Medcraft from 1st Purton and Lydiard 
Scout group. Runners up were Daryl Archer from 
10th Chippenham (6-10 years) and Naomi Griffiths 
from 1st Winsley (11-25 years). Congratulations! 
Prizes are on their way to you. 
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